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SIAMS INSPECTION 
 

On Tuesday 15th March we will be having a SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of Anglican & Methodist 
Schools) Inspector in school all day. During the visit the Inspector will take time to speak with staff,  
governors, children and parents.  We look forward to welcoming them to Bishop Lonsdale for the day. 

 

Miss Brownhall                         Mr Hetherington 

                                (Head of School)                           (Executive Headteacher) 
 

                                                                    ATTENDANCE 
 

A reminder that absences need to be reported before 9.00am. Please call 01332 344795 or e-mail  
admin@bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk If an absence hasn’t been reported you will receive a phone call 

or a visit to your home from a member of staff to check your child’s well-being.  

                        DANCE CLUB 

Today our Dance Club have taken part in the annual Celebration of Dance. 
They danced to Singing in the rain, Somewhere Over the Rainbow and Hot, 
Hot, Hot. All the children danced beautifully and their behaviour was        
exceptional. Well done dance club!  

The dance will be available to view on the website in the coming weeks. 

                                                                     VACANCY 
 

We have a vacancy on our Governing body for a Parent Governor.  Please see Miss Brownhall or Mr 
Hetherington if you are interested or would like more information on what the role involves. 

                                                       CHRISTIAN VALUES 

Our Christian Value for this half term has been ‘Justice’. Our Worships and Prayer Spaces 
have provided children with opportunities to think about ‘Justice’.  To find out more about 
Christian values use the following link www.bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk/web/
christian_values/580110 

                                        PUNCTUALITY 
 
Over the last two weeks punctuality has been fantastic and we are so 
pleased with the efforts made to get to school on time each day.   
Please keep up the good work and get to school on time as it really is          
important to be in school ready for learning at the start of the day. 
 

mailto:admin@bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk
http://www.bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk/web/christian_values/580110
http://www.bishoplonsdale.derby.sch.uk/web/christian_values/580110

